
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

Celebrating the Joy of Christmas Together 

 

We are thrilled to invite you to our Annual Advent Carol Concert, a valued tradition at St Damian’s 
that reflects the true spirit of the season.   

This year’s celebration will take place on Monday, 16th December 2024, at 6:00 pm in the school 
hall. Our doors will open from 5:30 pm, allowing you to enjoy festive refreshments before the 
concert begins.   

Led by our GIFT team readers, our fantastic school choir and talented Drama group, will bring the 
Christmas story to life with their performances. It is a wonderful opportunity to create special 
memories with your family while coming together as a community to celebrate this joyous time 
of year.   

To ensure that we can comfortably accommodate all who would like to attend, students can 
collect the required number of tickets from the office (free of charge). This will be on a first come, 
first served basis.    

We look forward to welcoming you to what promises to be a truly special evening.   

With warm regards this Advent season,   

  

Mrs Monica Gerschler  

Head of RE   


